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DATES FOR TERM 2 

Mon 2nd Nov  Staff Training - NO STUDENTS 

Tues 3rd Nov  Sixth Form begins - All students in (as per timetable) 

Fri 18th Dec  Sixth Form - Last day for students  

A HUGE well done to all sixth form students for their fantastic work this 
term and completing their planned units and a BIG thank you for staying 
safe and by abiding with the Covid rules implemented around sixth form. 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

An email has gone out to all parent/carers regarding Free School Meals.  Please make sure you 

apply. From next term if we have not had authorisation from KCC, we will not be able to issue a 

meal without payment.  The link to apply is: https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-

children/schools/free-school-meals  

FOOTBALL 

Thanks to Tyler M for his suggestion and co-ordination of a football team.  For this term we have 

split the team into 2 over 2 days as there were lesson commitments. If successful we will try to 

arrange another game for Term 2 with 5-a-side involving all students. 

HOW CAN YOU SUPPORT THE SIXTH FORM – We need your old vehicles! 

Our vehicles in the workshop are becoming a little worn. If you or anyone you know have a 

vehicle which they could donate for students to work on it would be much appreciated. 

It’s been a fabulous beginning of the year after the difficulties prior to September.  Despite staff 

shortages with Mat Cosier being off (not Covid related) – Get well soon Mat – staff have stayed 

positive and managed to continue delivery of lessons with excellent outcomes for students.  

We look forward to seeing all students again next term. 

Stay safe and have a super break!! 

BLACK LIVES HISTORY DAY – 23rd OCTOBER 

Combined Studies set up a cross curricular workshop to 
take part in Folkestone's Black Lives History Day.  The 
students researched the Windrush in 1948 when 
Caribbeans arrived to the UK to work after the war. They 
also focused on Claudia Jones, known as the mother of the 
Notting Hill Carnival which was started to celebrate black 
culture in 1955. 
Students made head dresses and masks to display their 
work. 
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